

SECRET

Approved For Release 2003/01/09 : CIA-RDP96-00789R002500160004-4

01 05 231600Z JUN 93 RR SSSS

DIA WASHINGTON DC//PAG-TA//
DEPT OF STATE WASHINGTON DC//INR//
DEPT OF ENERGY WASHINGTON DC//IN-10//
CIA WASHINGTON DC//CRES/OSWR/OSO/NHRTC/
STIC/NRIATA//
CIA WASHINGTON DC//ICS-HC//
HQ USAF WASHINGTON DC//INXY/INXYF//
DIRNSA FT GEORGE G MEADE MD//W2092/A409//
CDRFSTC CHARLOTTESVILLE VA//PO/10//
FASTC WRIGHT PATTERSON AFB OH//DXS/DXIR/
TATC/TAT//
DIRAFMIC FT DETRICK MD//PSO/MIC-2//
DIRMSIC REDSTONE ARS AL//MSC-1-A/MSC-3C
OSAF WASHINGTON DC//
INFO HQ AFISA WASHINGTON DC//INK/INKT/INKS//
PHILLIPS LAB KIRTLAND AFB NM//IN//
HQ USAF WASHINGTON DC//INX//
CMC WASHINGTON DC//INT//
HQ AFIC//XP//

S E C R E T NOFORN

SG1J



DIRECTOR, PAG

SECRET

Approved For Release 2003/01/09 : CIA-RDP96-00789R002500160004-4

02 05 231600Z JUN 93 RR SSSS

SUBJECT: STIC-C MEETING {U}

PASS TO: DEPT OF ENERGY/IN-10, MR REINHARDT OLESCH AND MR. DAVE

SPEARS; DEPT OF STATE/INR, [REDACTED]

SG1I

CIA/CRES, [REDACTED] AND OSWR, STIC, [REDACTED] NRIATA,

SG1I
SG1I

[REDACTED] NSA/W2092, [REDACTED]

SG1I
SG1I

[REDACTED]; DIRAFMIC/MIC-2, LINDA

SG1I

STEWART AND MR. ALAN CARNAHAN; FSTC-PO AND IO, DORA BROOKS AND

DR. GORDON SPENCER; OSAF, DR. ROBERT SCARLETT; HQ AFISA/INK, MR.

BOYD, INKT, MAJ TROSS, INKS, AND MAJ SCHROCK; PHILLIPS LAB/IN,

LT COL ANDERSON; FASTC, MR. DAVID GRAHAM, AND 1LT{S} ROSE; MSIC.

MRS. CHARLENE JOHNSON; AND HQAF/INXYF, MR. BOB DEMAYO.

1. {C/NF} THE NEXT STIC-C MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 14 JULY 1993

AT THE KEY BUILDING IN ROOM 416 FROM 1300 TO 1630. THE MEETING

WILL BE CHAIRED BY [REDACTED] HE CAN BE CONTACTED AT [REDACTED]

SG1J

SG1B
SG1B

[REDACTED] {EVERY WORK DAY EXCEPT FOR

WEDNESDAYS}. ON WEDNESDAYS HE CAN BE CONTACTED AT [REDACTED]

SG1B
SG1B

[REDACTED] ATTENDEES ARE TO CONTACT

[REDACTED] STIC SECRETARIAT, [REDACTED] FOR DIRECTIONS

SG1I

AND PASSING SECURITY CLEARANCES.

SG1B

2. {C/NF} THE AGENDA FOR THE 14 JULY 93 MEETING IS AS FOLLOWS:

03 05 231600Z JUN 93 RR SSSS

- A. REVIEW OF MINUTES OF JUNE 93 MEETING
- B. STIC-C CHARTER UPDATE
- C. JUNE STIC MEETING RESULTS
- D. ADVANCED TECHNOLOGIES ACQUISITION GROUP BRIEFING

[REDACTED]

SG1I

E. TOPINT BRIEFING {MSIC POC CHARLENE JOHNSON}

3. {U} 9 JUNE 93 MINUTES:

A. {C} ATTENDEES: MRS. CHARLENE JOHNSON, MSIC/MSC-3C; MR.

DAVE GRAHAM, FASTC/TATC; MS LINDA STEWART, AFMIC/MIC-2; [REDACTED]

SG1I

SG1I

[REDACTED] AND [REDACTED]

SG1J

[REDACTED] DIA/PAG-TA.

SG1J

B. {S/NF} AT THE MEETING SEVERAL HANDOUTS WERE PROVIDED TO STIC MEMBERS TO INCLUDE: STIC CRITICAL ISSUES TASK FORCE RESULTS; DO/DI PROGRAM FOR ACQUISITION OF ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY; CHARTERS FOR STIC WORKING GROUPS AND COMMITTEES; STIC MEMBERSHIP LIST; DRAFT STIC REORGANIZATION CHART AND STIC UPDATE ON WORKING GROUPS AND TASK FORCES DATED 19 MAY 93.

C. {S/NF} THE ISSUE OF THE JOINT STIC/WSSIC PAPER WAS DISCUSSED. [REDACTED] ADVISED THAT HE WROTE A LETTER TO THE STIC ADDRESSING NSA CONCERNS; AS A RESULT THE PROPOSAL TO WRITE

SG1I

SECRET

Approved For Release 2003/01/09 : CIA-RDP96-00789R002500160004-4

04 05 231600Z JUN 93 RR SSSS

A JOINT WSSIC/STIC PAPER ON THE VALUE OF THE INTS WAS TABLED AND THE CONSENSUS THAT NO FURTHER ACTION WAS REQUIRED. ALSO THE STIC-C CHAIRMAN ADVISED THAT A SURVEY OF THE S&TI CENTERS WAS COMPLETED IN MAY 93 AND BRIEFED AT THE JOINT DIA/NSA MEETING IN JUNE 93. ALSO DISCUSSED WAS A GAME PLAN PROPOSAL FOR THE STIC-C TO CONDUCT THEIR MEETING AT AN OUTSIDE THE BELTWAY FACILITY PROBABLY ONCE A QUARTER; TO BE FURTHER DISCUSSED AT THE JULY MEETING. COMMITTEE MEMBERS WERE ALSO PROVIDED WITH COPIES OF THE STIC-C CHARTER FOR REVIEW; COMMENTS ARE DUE AT THE JULY MEETING.

D. {S/NF} A LIVELY DISCUSSION ENSUED REGARDING THE ROLE OF THE STIC-C TO MEET THE CHALLENGES OF THE 90S. THE GROUP AGREED THAT THE STIC-C HAS A CRITICAL ROLE TO PLAY IN CONSOLIDATING AND VALIDATING THE INTELLIGENCE INFORMATION GAPS RESULTING FROM THE WORK OF THE VARIOUS WORKING GROUPS. ALSO IT WAS AGREED UPON THAT STIC-C WOULD WORK CLOSE WITH NR'S ADVANCED TECHNOLOGIES ACQUISITION GROUP AND WOULD TAKE A CLOSE LOOK AS TO WHAT WE COULD DO TO SUPPORT DIA'S [REDACTED] FYI [REDACTED] WILL BRIEF [REDACTED] AT OUR AUGUST MEETING. IN ADDITION, IT WAS ALSO AGREED UPON THAT MSIC WOULD BRIEF [REDACTED] AT OUR JULY

SG1H
SG1J
SG1H
SG1H

SECRET

Approved For Release 2003/01/09 : CIA-RDP96-00789R002500160004-4

05 05 231600Z JUN 93 RR SSSS

MEETING. DITTO FOR NR REGARDING ADVANCED TECHNOLOGIES. ALSO DISCUSSED WAS HOW THE STIC-C COULD BETTER INTERFACE WITH THE NHRTC AND THE NPC REGARDING ALL-SOURCE COLLECTION INFORMATION GAPS; I.E., HOW DO WE BRIDGE THE ANALYST AND THE COLLECTOR IN THIS ENVIRONMENT OF DIMINISHING ANALYTICAL/COLLECTION ASSETS!!

[REDACTED] ALSO ADVISED THAT HE WOULD TRY TO SET UP AN NR REORGANIZATION BRIEFING FOR THE AUGUST MEETING.

SG11

4. {S/NF} FOR STIC SECRETARIAT: PLS PROVIDE A COPY OF THE STIC CHARTER AND A MEMO AS TO WHAT CLEARANCES OUR MEMBERS NEED. ALSO A COPIES OF THE STIC REORGANIZATION CHART WOULD BE APPRECIATED.

5. {C} AS ONE CAN READ FROM THE JUNE MEETING MINUTES THE COMMUNITY WAS NOT WELL REPRESENTED AT OUR 9 JUNE MEETING. IF THE STIC-C IS TO BE PROACTIVE WE NEED THE ACTIVE PARTICIPATION OF ALL MESSAGE ADDRESSEES. WITHOUT YOUR PARTICIPATION WE WILL BE UNABLE TO "MAKE THE DIFFERENCE" THAT IS NEEDED IN THESE EVER CHANGING TIMES.

6. {U} SEE YOU ON 14 JULY!!

DECL: OADR

SECRET